























4th September 2015

20th Elul 5775

Message to Parents

Welcome to the new term

Please note the following:

- Please return the security collection form to include photos of anyone picking up, as well as vourselves.
- Please return the Kippah order form and your stamped, addressed envelope.
- OAK CLASS PARENTS Please return the permission slip.
- Car Park For security and traffic flow reasons, cars with a current permit only may park in the car park. During collection and drop off time, security will allow entry from 9.20 and 12.20 respectively. There will be no entry for cars after 9.35 & 12.35 respectively, by which time your child should be in their class or have been collected.
- Please remember our dress code - men should wear a kippah or cap and ladies should wear appropriate clothing for entering a united synagogue premises. Skirts should be worn when attending Oneg Shabbat, celebrating chagim and when in a visitor's capacity such as pop in and meetings.
- Please read your welcome letter as it is packed with information to help you through the term.

Thank you and have a wonderful term



Autumn Term

Settlina In





had positive start to the term and the children look verv smart in their uniforms.

This week the children have been exploring their new classes and getting to know the teachers as well as starting to talk about Rosh Hashanah



Please join the PTA this term. Let Filippa Woolf know if you are interested

Please Note

Check the Term Dates on our website for closures due to chagim.



Do you have older children aged 8-11 or 11-16 who are free on a Monday evening?

Would you like your child/ children to be part of a fantastic organisation who offer amazing activities, annual camps, Duke of Edinburgh's Award and other accredited courses?

so, why not consider sending them to Bushey JLGB?

Our Junior and Senior groups are waiting to welcome your child(ren) on a weekly basis during term time starting on Monday 7th September 2015.

For more details please do not hesitate to contact Elise at erc2104@aol.com

Wishing you and your families a Happy and Healthy New Year.

Shana Tova





Shabbat Shalom



שַׁבָּת שָׁלוֹם

Ms D Boder - Cohn